
 News Update 
TERM 3 – 19th April 

 

Dates for the Diary 

22.04.2

4 

Class Photos— Main 

Hall 

02.05.2

4 

Reception trip to Black-

lands Church 

07.05.2

4 

Year 4 Trip to Herst-

monceux 

09.05.2

4 

Year 5/ 

6 Quad Kids Athletics 

at Sandown 

09.05.2

4 

Year 1 trip to Black-

lands Church 

16.05.2

4 

Year 3/4 Quad Kids 

Athletics at Sandown 

21.05.2

4 

Year 3 Smugglers Ad-

venture 

23.05.2

4 

Year 5 Hastings Muse-

um Trip  

Welcome to Term 5! We hope you had a lovely 

Easter break and enjoyed some sunshine! We are 

ready to get rolling with a very exciting and busy 

term. You will receive your child’s class newslet-

ters to gain an understanding of their learning this 

term. As always, if you have any questions or re-

quire any support—please speak to your child’s 

teacher or the office. 

 

Thank you to all the Parents and Carers that came to our Year 5 Art Exhibition at the 

end of term 4. Year 5 created self portraits using different media and showcased these 

to Parents and Carers. It was an incredible turnout and the children were so proud of 

their work. If you still want to purchase any of your child’s work, please speak to their 

class teacher. Comments from Parents included: 

If you have any Safeguarding concerns 
or wish to report or discuss any issues, 

please email 
safeguarding 

@thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

Gold Awards: 

Well done to the fol-

lowing Pupils for their Gold Certifi-

cates this week: 

Curlews: Tuiltha 

Moorhens: Marin 

Skylarks: Finlay 

Swifts: Stellan 

Kingfishers: Ronny 

Robins: Semuel 

Cranes: Lucas 

Ducklings: Damian & Harry 

Sandmartins: Frank 

Avocets: Hugo 

Hummingbirds: Christopher 

 

Attendance Figures: 

W.E 27.03.24  

 

Well done to Ducklings, 

Swifts, Robins and Curlews 

who were all above our 95% 

target.  

 

 

“Wonderful dis-

play of art, love 

the books they 

are using, good 

quality paper” 

“Expressive use 

of colours and 

mediums“ 

“I just want to 

look at them all 

day and could 

buy so many!” 



 News Update 
 

 

Our Easter Disco was a huge success, thank you to 

our wonderful PTA who organised the event. They 

raised £360, which is absolutely amazing! 

 

 

The RNLI visited Year 5 and 6 on Wednesday, to talk about 

water safety. It was a really informative and interactive ses-

sion which the children really enjoyed! 

Please ensure you are keeping 

up to date with emails that 

are sent out via Parent Pay.  

This could include information 

regarding trips, after school 

club cancellations, changes to 

lunch options. 

 If you are unsure how to ac-

cess or use Parent Pay, please 

pop in to the Office who will 

be happy to help. 












